
Dear Families, 
 
It has been another busy two weeks in school with a lot going 
on.  The sun seems to be shining with more consistency and 
there is a real feeling of Spring in the air, which is lovely to 
see. 
Last week we had an exciting to visit over to Chapel High 
School for 10 of our KS1 pupils taking part in a range of multi 
sports.  They represented us brilliantly and a lot of fun was 
had by all.  On Monday evening we had our first girls’ football 
training session and we look forward to hearing how they get 
on tonight at Glossopdale with the competition. I am delight-
ed that we are once again able to take Rowan Class to White-
hall for a day of exciting activities.  This is a completely free 
trip which has been offered by Whitehall because of the ex-
cellent relationship we hold with them as a residential activity 
provider.  We will be attending in two separate groups, lunch 
and transport will be provided.  
Last week also saw the launch of our new science topics 
which are all about animals including humans.  In the  lessons 
I visited it was clear to see that the children are excited about 
this topic and they have remembered a lot from previous 
years.  I am looking forward to revisiting classes later on in 
the term to see how they are getting on and I will report 
back!   
Following last weeks reflection about Jesus arriving in Jerusa-
lem, this week, as we continue our journey through Lent we 
have been talking about a rare moment in the Bible when 
Jesus was cross. He was unhappy and upset with how people 
were treating the temple, when it should have been a place 
of peace to connect with God.  We have talked to the children 
about how we can find moments of peace in our days as well 
as the importance of sharing peace with each other through 
our actions.  Yesterday, Mrs Richardson’s class led us beauti-
fully in Collective Worship talking about their RE topic of bap-
tism and what special promises we can make.  It was lovely to 
see families in attendance and I am sure you will join me in 
congratulating the children on a good job done.    
Yesterday we had our toast, topping and juice extraordinaire; 
Mrs Bott and Sue had a lovely rest after buttering 100 pieces 
of toast.  It was a huge success, with nursery children re-
porting it as THE BEST DAY EVER!   
Today was our exciting Tintwistle World Book Day and I am 
sure you will agree there were some great costumes during 
Good News Gathering.  This joyous day in our school calendar 
always brings a smile to everyone's face and is being run in 
conjunction with Mrs Bott’s sponsored read.   
 

 

You will have received an email to say the Woolley Bridge 
Books will be in school once again to helps us secure some 
free books from any purchases you may make. 
As we enter the third week of Lent, we are reminded to 
make room for God in our lives.  We are invited to reflect 
on whether we take time to cleanse our hearts to help us 
to do what the Holy Spirit guides us to do. Peace be with 
you all as we move into the weekend and I look forward to 

seeing you back on Monday.                          Mr Mulhall 

ATTENDANCE  

4 September 2023 to 1 March 2024 

 
School Target is 97%. 
Parents will be contacted if attendance falls to 93%. 
Parents will be called in for a meeting with the Family Sup-

 Attendance 

Class 1 92.89% 

Class 2 86.78% 

Class 3 95.50% 

Class 4 95.32% 

Class 5 89.17% 

Whole School 92.22% 

Thursday 7 March 2024 

Upcoming Dates 

 
 
8 March - World Book Day 
11 March - Parents Evening 
13 March - Parents Evening 
22 March - Class 4 STEM Adventure Day Whitehall 
  Day 1 
27 March - Class 4 STEM Adventure Day Whitehall 
  Day 2 
27 March - Easter Service 9.00am at Christ Church 
28 March  - School closes for two weeks for Easter 
15 April - School re-opens 
2 May - School closed for Polling Day 
3 May - INSET day 
6 May - Bank holiday 
24 May - School closes for one week 
3 June - School re-opens 
24 June - INSET day 
1 July - Year 5 Bikeability - PROVISIONAL DATE 
2 July - Year 5 Bikeability - PROVISIONAL DATE 
22 July -  Leavers Service at Christ Church 
23 July - Close for Summer holiday 
4 September  -  INSET day 



 

Class 2 Assembly 
 
 

 

KS1 Multi-Sports at Chapel High School 
 

 



General Reminders: 
 

Pumps can be left in school. 
 
CLASS 2, 3 and 4 should have their book bags in daily.  
 
Homework in CLASS 2, 3 and 4 goes out on a Friday and 
should be in by the following Thursday. 
 
CLASS 5 should bring their reading books in daily.  
CLASS 5 homework goes out on a Thursday and comes in on a 
Thursday. 

School Routines: 

The school gates open at 8:55am. 

CLASS 1,2 & 3—School  Ends 3:25pm 

Contact Details: School Contact Number: 
01457 852 611 
School Email:  

info@tintwistle.derbyshire.sch.uk 
Club Bookings 

clubbookings@tintwistle.derbyshire.sch.uk  

Tintwistle Clubs Next Week: 

DATE TIME TEACHER & 

CLUB 

CLASSES 

Wednesday 12.30 Miss Jones Classes 2, 3, 4 

& 5 

Thursday 12.30 Mrs Vitti 

Homework 

Club 

Classes 2, 3, 4 

& 5 

Friday 12.30 Choir 

Mrs Bott 

Classes 2, 3, 4 

& 5 

 

 

 
 

Kabod- Happy 5th birthday 
Reggie - Happy 9th birthday 
Mateo - Happy 6th birthday  
Kristen - Happy 9th birthday 

 
  

SCHOOL UNIFORM/PE DAYS 
 

Thank you for your support in sending children in in their PE 
kits.  Please do send pumps in to school for the children’s 
pegs for indoor activities. 
 
PE Days    Forest School Days 
 
Class 1 - Wednesday  Nursery     - Tuesday am 
Class 2 - Tuesday   Reception - Tuesday pm 
Class 3 - Thursday   Year 2        - Friday 
Class 4 - Thursday 
Class 5 - Wednesday 
 

CLUBS 

 

Clubs are continuing to fill up fast due the wide range of 
exciting activities on offer, please do book sessions as soon 
as possible to avoid disappointment by email to clubbook-
ings@tintwistle.derbyshire.sch.uk 

  MONDAY TUESDAY  WEDNES-

DAY 

THURSDAY  FRIDAY 

Morning 8.00-
8.55am 

£5 

8..00-
8.55am 

£5 

8.00-
8.55am 

£5 

8.00- 
8.55am 

£5 

8.00- 
8.55am 

£5 

After 
School 

MULTI-
SPORTS 

ACADEMY 
3.30-

5.30pm 
£5p/h 

COOKING 
CLUB 
3.30-

5.30pm 
£5p/h 

    
SPORTS 

CLUB 
3.30-

4.30pm 
Y3-Y6 
FREE 

FOREST 
SCHOOL 

3.30-
5.30pm 
 £5p/h 

CREATION 
CLUB 
3.30-

5.30pm 
£5p/h 

FEEL GOOD 
FRIDAY! 

3.30-5.30pm 
£5p/h 


